From:

Sent: Sunday, 16 July 2023 10:29 AM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To who may concern,

My name is and | live at

| have heard about the plans to develop an organic waste centre right near our doorstep. | understand that these are very important facilities but | also think you can also
empathise with the concerns we have about it being so close to our homes. | am sure you would not be thrilled to hear the news that a waste facility was opening up a few
blocks away from your own home, bringing with it even more traffic congestion, heavy trucks, noise, pollution, vermin and decreased property prices.

Please reconsider the location of this waste facility.

Thank you,
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